
Serving the 
community 
with Honor, 
Integrity, & 
Pride. 

 

• Contracted Services in 
place since 2015. 

• No increase in taxes.  

• Better together.  

 

  

Re
sid

en
ts

 o
f E

at
on

vi
lle

, W
A

 

So
ut

h 
Pi

er
ce

 F
ire

 &
 R

es
cu

e 
 1

29
 M

as
he

ll 
A

ve
 N

, E
at

on
vi

lle
, W

A
 9

83
28

 

 

  

South 
Pierce Fire 
& Rescue 

Please remember to 

Vote on August 6th
 

 

  No tax increase for SPFR citizens or for the citizens  
  of the Town of Eatonville.  
 

  SPFR has been in contract with the Town of  
  Eatonville since 2015. 
 

  Because of contracted services, we have been  
  able to have 3 staffed stations.  

  

 



 

Contract in place since 
2015 

 

Did You Know South Pierce Fire & Rescue and 
the Town of Eatonville have had a contract for 
services since 2015. This contract with the Town 
of Eatonville enabled South Pierce Fire & 
Rescue to improve services for our citizens as we 
were able to keep three staffed station crews 
within those areas to respond to citizens’ needs. 
Annexation will solidify this ability. 

Continue Great Service 

 

Annexation of the Town of Eatonville will allow 
us to maintain the third manned station allowing 
for continued improvement of service for the 
entire Fire District.  

 

 

  

Better together! 
 

 

Did You Know South Pierce Fire & Rescue 
covers over 140 square miles. Additionally, we 
cover 60 square miles for Advanced Life Support 
(ALS) and Mutual Aid for Ashford Elbe, Fire 
District 23. This is one of the largest response 
areas in Western Washington. Having the third 
manned station in Eatonville allows for improved 
services in the southern portion of the Fire 
District. 

 

Communities Working Together 
 

 

 

 

  

Did you know Fire Districts are self-sustaining 
entities? They cannot turn to Pierce County or 
Washington State to ask for financial 
assistance. They depend on two primary 
sources of income throughout the year:  

• Citizens’ property taxes  
• Insurance payments for medical 

transports, known as transport 
revenue.  
 

You as Citizens of South Pierce Fire & Rescue 
fund YOUR Fire District alone. Annexation of 
the Town of Eatonville will provide additional 
funding to support services for all citizens. 

No increase in taxes!  

Did You Know the annexation of the Town of 
Eatonville will allow South Pierce Fire & 
Rescue to continue great service with no 
additional cost to current citizens of the South 
Pierce Fire & Rescue service area. 

Stable Funding 

. 
 

Contact Us 
South Pierce Fire & Rescue 

129 Mashell Ave N 

Eatonville, WA 98328 

253-847-4333 

admin@spfr.org 

Visit us on the Web: 
spfr.org 

 

 


